
The purpose of this circular is to inform all registered credit providers of the details of the new debt counsellor who 
has taken over the files of the late Mr Anton Simon Barkenhuizen – NCRDC 348.

All consumers who were under the profile of Mr Barkenhuizen were transferred to Mr Marston – NCRDC 1434 trading 
under the name of Algoa Debt Care on the 17th of July 2017.

Below please find the contact details:

Telephone: 041 364 1888

E-mail: david@algoadc.co.za

We appeal to all credit providers to co-operate by assisting the debt counsellor to take this process forward and 
update their records accordingly.

For more information, please contact Angel Ntimane on 011 554 2630 or email at antimane@ncr.org.za.
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Disclaimer:

While the NCR has taken reasonable care to ensure the factual accuracy of this circular, it cannot guarantee such accuracy 
especially with regards to future events. Accordingly, NCR does not accept any liability for damages incurred by any party as a 
result of decisions or actions taken on the basis of information supplied in this Circular.
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